January 2022 vol. 54

## Volunteer Tails

A Newsletter for HHHS Volunteers



## THE BETTY WHITE CHALLENGE

Betty White was a legendary TV and movie actress, but most of all, she was an animal lover and supporter. When she passed, the nation issued the Betty White challenge to celebrate all that she had done to support animals by challenging local communities to follow in her footsteps. The generosity of our community far surpassed anything that we could have imagined. At the end of the challenge, we had raised approximately \$16,000. This is far more than we could have ever hoped for. We also want to shine a light on every volunteer who has followed in Betty White's footsteps before the challenge was ever issued by donating their time and energy to the support of animals and our shelter.

Current & Upcoming Events

### VALENTINE'S DAY CARD SALE

#### KITTY KARMA

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 26TH AT 1 PM AT HHHS, \$10 PER PERSON

## THE PENNANT FUNDRAISER

10% OF EVERY TICKET FROM THEIR SPOTLIGHT TABLE WILL BE DONATED TO THE SHELTER THROUGH THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY.

#### FOSTER BABY SHOWER

SATURDAY, MARCH 26TH FOSTERS WILL HOST THEIR ANNUAL DRIVE-THRU BABY SHOWER January 2022 vol. 54



## STAFF VOLUNTEER GAME NIGHT

Our staff and volunteer game night was a huge success and was so much fun. We loved that so many of our staff and volunteers were able to come and spend time together. If you have any other fun ideas for gettogethers please let the volunteer coordinator know, because we always like the opportunity to get to know all of our volunteers a little bit better. Thank you to everyone who came and we hope to have another event like this soon!

### KITTEN CAMPUS

We are excited to announce Kitten
Campus is almost complete! This new area is
designed to house four to eight-week-old kittens and
moms with their babies. This area will provide a
quiet space for these kittens to be able to grow and
help prevent the transmission of illnesses and
diseases. For the time being, we are not going to have
volunteers work in the kitten campus. As excited as
we all are, the medical staff wants to first establish
appropriate policies and procedures, before
reevaluating what help is needed. We will keep you
up to date on any further developments or if any
help is needed.



# Thank you for all that you do in supporting the shelter!

Think we missed something!!! Please let us know. This newsletter is meant to be for volunteers, so if you feel that we missed the mark, left something out, or if there are any other ideas, let us know.

Please forward all of your ideas and comments to Shelby Reich.

shelbyr@hhhstopeka.org, 785.223.7325 ext.103 or message on Facebook